






Thank you for your interest in serving as City Councilor for Salem’s Ward 7.

To be eligible to serve as Ward 7 City Councilor, you must:

Be a registered voter
Not be a current City of Salem employee
Have lived within Ward 7 continuously during the last 12 months
The Boards and Commissions Committee will review applications and provide recommendations to City Council in early
October. The City Council will consider the Committee’s recommendation and may conduct interviews on October 21, 2019.
Council is expected to fill the vacancy at the October 28, 2019, City Council meeting.
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